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As we enter the holy month of Ramadan, we would like to send our warmest 
wishes to our staff, families, and service users who will be observing this 
special time of the year. 

To celebrate this month and bring greater awareness about what this means 
for staff and service users, the BAME Network has arranged a number of 
online events throughout April.  Everyone is welcome and please share 
widely. Look forward to seeing you there!

Conversation with Dr Mohammad from (REN network of University of 
Bedfordshire)

Tuesday 5th April, 13:00-14:00 

Panel Discussion and Quiz with Sulaimon Quadri, Fatheha Sultana, 
Amrus Ali (ELFT) 

 12th April,  11:00-12:00

Eid Celebrations Webinar with  Imam Qamruzzaman (ELFT)

Wednesday 27th April, 11:00-12:00

Please email elft.bameleadsupport@nhs.net if you would like a meeting invite 
for any of these events to be sent across to you.
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